
'

,-4. g.

'UNiYERSITY OF WASHINGTON
~

'
' '

SEATTLE. WASHINGTON 98195

(E;T' *"J"2C - x ,
,

Dep.irt";en: d Gena:a. SK-SO :55 * Po3% W
Wfgast%

.

g0,,=y,, 39, 3999

%3
/

|n
. c3~

.__

l

|V - >' j'I QMr. Samuel J. Chilk -

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Cgg?.

-

%. f/t.53 AWashington, D.C. 20555

'f$'s. 747g ' '

Attention: Docketing and Service Branch

Dear Mr. Chilk: L

I am a professor of medicine and genetics at the University of
Washington in Seattle and have had extensive experience with radio active
materials. I believe the coc=1ssion's plan to amend the regulations for

disposing of liquid scig'tillation media and animal carcasses containing#
tracer levels of H or C is an excelllent one. It would significantly
reduce the problem of waste disposal without endangering the environ-
ment. I strongly support the changes.

Sincerely,
A.

W
Stanley M. Gartier
Professor
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